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LD 1126
The state of Maine requires serial numbers on automobiles, and would not allow 
unregistered/"ghost" vehicles on the road. Why would we not demand that lethal 
weapons be similarly documented? It is reasonable legal recourse to enact LD 1126 
and as a mother and grandmother who happens to love her children, I urge you to do 
so.


